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Christmas Day Celebration at 
SBOAMHSS, Coimbatore. 

SBOAMHSS, Coimbatore, designated as the 
United Nations School in India, celebrated 
Christmas Day on December 22, 2023, at 
11:45 a.m. 

The event was graced by the presence of 
Mrs. Banumathi Santhosh, Retired HM, 
SBOA MHSS, as the Chief Guest.

The program commenced with an invocation 
to Tamil, followed by the school prayer. Mrs. 
Sujatha Ramakrishnan, AHM, SBOA MHSS, 
delivered the Address of Welcome, and Mrs. 



Maria Christina Stella, Comp. Head I/C, 
SBOA MHSS, gave a speech on Christmas. 
Mrs. Sabural Banu Ibrahim, Principal, SBOA 
MHSS, addressed the gathering, and Shri M. 
Murugesan, Correspondent, SBOA Schools, 
Coimbatore, delivered a Special Address. 
The Vote of Thanks was given by B. P. 
Navaneet of Class III - C.

It is heartening to see the school celebrate 
Christmas with such enthusiasm and fervor. 
The event was a grand success, and the 
school management deserves appreciation 
for organizing it.










